
 

 

 

      November 18, 2011 

 

Mr. Steven Reed 

Secretary of the Commission 

Missouri Public Service Commission 

200 Madison Street, Suite 100 

Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360 

 

Dear Mr. Reed: 

 

The accompanying tariff sheets issued by Union Electric Company d/b/a Ameren Missouri (Ameren 

Missouri or the Company), are being transmitted for filing as a revision of Schedule No. 5, Schedule 

of Rates for Electric Service: 

 

______________Filed_______________ ____________Canceling_____________ 

3rd Revised Sheet No. 225 2nd Revised Sheet No. 225 

2nd Revised Sheet No. 226 1st Revised Sheet No. 226 

2nd Revised Sheet No. 227 1st Revised Sheet No. 227 

4th Revised Sheet No. 228 3rd Revised Sheet No. 228 

3rd Revised Sheet No. 229 2nd Revised Sheet No. 229 

1st Revised Sheet No. 230 Original Sheet No. 230 

4th Revised Sheet No. 231 3rd Revised Sheet No. 231 

4th Revised Sheet No. 234 3rd Revised Sheet No. 234 

2nd Revised Sheet No. 234.1 1st Revised Sheet No. 234.1 

1st Revised Sheet No. 235 Original Sheet No. 235 

2nd Revised Sheet No. 235.1 1st Revised Sheet No. 235.1 

2nd Revised Sheet No. 235.2 1st Revised Sheet No. 235.2 

3rd Revised Sheet No. 235.3 2nd Revised Sheet No. 235.3 

2nd Revised Sheet No. 235.4 1st Revised Sheet No. 235.4 

2nd Revised Sheet No. 235.5 1st Revised Sheet No. 235.5 

3rd Revised Sheet No. 235.6 

1st Revised Sheet No. 235.7 

1st Revised Sheet No. 235.8 

1st Revised Sheet No. 235.9 

2nd Revised Sheet No. 235.6 

Original Sheet No. 235.7 

Original Sheet No. 235.8 

Original Sheet No. 235.9 

 

These sheets are being issued November 18, 2011 to become effective on or after December 18, 2011. 

 

These tariff revisions replace the previous Business Energy Efficiency Programs which expired on 

September 30, 2011.  The tariffs in this filing are intended to provide interim Business Energy 

Efficiency Programs while the Company prepares to file more long term programs under the Missouri 
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Energy Efficiency Investment Act (MEEIA) early next year.  These tariffs include an expiration date 

of June 30, 2012, but may be extended beyond that date. 

 

Advance draft copies of this filing and supporting information have been discussed with the Missouri 

Public Service Commission (Commission) Staff, the Office of Public Counsel (OPC), and the 

Department of Natural Resources (DNR). 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Wendy K. Tatro 

 

Wendy K. Tatro 

Associate General Counsel 

 

 

Enclosures 

 

 

CC Office of the Public Counsel 

 John Rogers (MPSC)     

 Tom Imhoff (MPSC)          

 


